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Salem, Ohio  

May 17th 1865 

Mrs. Spiegel 

Dear Madam, 

 Yours of the 12th was just rec’d. I forwarded the 

certificate to Mr. Cohn the day I sent you your letter. I hope 

it may be sufficient to enable you to get your accounts settled 

up.  

 I have not heard directly from Mr. Spiegel since Capt Jones 

returned from Texas last fall, but I heard about a month ago 

that all the members of the 120th Ohio were well.  By late papers 

I see that Gen Kirby Smith was negotiating for the surrender of 

his forces to General Canby. If he does surrender the Texas 

prisoners will undoubtably be released soon - I think they will 

be released within the next few months. I hope they may, for 

they have had a hard time of it. 

 The letters you spoke of having written me within the past 

year I have not received. 

 If you should come to Ohio we would be pleased to have you 

visit us. 

Very Respectfully

Your obdt [obedient] servant 

B. Stanton  
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